

Graduate Teaching Assistant and Fellow Union at Queen's University
177 Wellington, Suite 201, Kingston, Ontario, K7L 3E3
613 547-2570
info@psac901.org
www.psac901.org

June 2011

Dear OPSEU local 468:

On behalf of the PSAC local 901, representing over 1200 graduate-student teaching assistants and fellows, we would like to send our appreciation for your participation at our 2011 Union Day at Queen's University. With our combined efforts we were able to send a clear message to our employers and communities about our ability to stand together in our common struggle against oppressive forces.

We would also like to thank you for your kind support of \$200.00, which helped us offset the cost of food.

The vibrancy and energy of your representatives present at Union Day remains particularly inspiring. Thank you for pulling together amazing street theatre.

As our new local develops, we hope to build strong and lasting relationships with union locals, like yours, and community groups at Queen's, in the broader Kingston Community, and in our shared movement.

In solidarity,

Executive, Public Service Alliance of Canada local 901, Graduate Teaching Assistants and Fellows at Queen's University